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8th August 2024 

Dear parent 

Re: Arrangements for collection of A Level and BTEC results & Prize Giving Ceremony 

We ask that all students receiving their A Level and BTEC results to collect them from the college on the morning of 

Thursday 15th August from 9:30am to 10:30am.  We would appreciate if possible that students wear their ‘Leavers Hoodie’ 

to college on that morning. 

We would like to invite you and your family to this year’s prize-giving ceremony on Friday 13th September 2024 at 1:30pm 

in the college assembly hall.  Students are asked to arrive in the college from 12:30pm to allow time for all photographs 

to be taken prior to the ceremony. 

Our guest speaker for this year’s ceremony is past pupil, Maureen Teague Kelly, marketing manager 

of@bperfectcosmetics. 

We look forward to seeing all our students on Thursday morning and joining with them in this very special morning. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

__________________ 

Michael Gormley 

Principal 
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